
South MassachuseƩs Avenue
 Corridor Safety Improvements Project

COMMUNITY MEETING
Thursday, May 3, 2018 

To improve safety and reliability for users of the street, the City of Cambridge is evaluaƟng “quick build” changes 
to MassachuseƩs Avenue from Sidney Street to Memorial Drive with an emphasis on increasing the comfort and 
convenience of people walking, biking and riding buses. This project supports the City’s Vision Zero goal to reduce 
and eliminate serious injuries/fataliƟes from crashes, as well as City policies that promote the use of sustainable 
ways to travel in Cambridge.  We encourage you to aƩend this first public meeƟng to share your thoughts, learn 
more about the design process, and meet the project team. 

COMMUNITY MEETING
Thursday, May 3, 2018, 6:00 - 8:30 PM

MIT – Room 2-190  
182 Memorial Drive, Simons/Building 2

DirecƟons may be found here: hƩps://whereis.mit.edu/?go=2 

AŌer a brief presentaƟon on the project background and design progress, there will be extended Ɵme where 
aƩendees will have a chance to idenƟfy and discuss issues and concerns about the corridor in more detail with 
area maps at tables.  Staff will be available to take input and answer quesƟons.

 An image capturing exisƟng condiƟons of the mulƟ-modal corridor

For more informaƟon on this project, please visit the project website:
hƩp://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/TransportaƟon/southmassave

If you have quesƟons about this project or to be added to the project email list, please contact Chris Balerna, 
Community RelaƟons Manager at 617.498.4710 or community.cambridge@kleinfelder.com.


